
 
 

 

(RIDGELY, MD—February 25, 2021) 

 

Yarnstorming Returns to Adkins 
Arboretum 
 
Yarnstorming is back! For the second year 
running, Adkins Arboretum is partnering with 
local yarn artists and the Fiber Arts Center of 
the Eastern Shore (FACES) to create a 
whimsical and exciting visual experience in the 
trees around the Arboretum Visitor’s Center. 
 
Also known as yarn bombing, guerrilla knitting, 
kniffiti, urban knitting and graffiti knitting, 
yarnstorming is an art form that employs 
knitted or crocheted yarn in place of paint or 
chalk. Fiber artists, both veterans and those 
new to yarn art, will adorn native trees with 
everything from pompoms to needle felted 
animals to branch and trunk wraps and 
hammocks for woodland creatures.  
 
Yarnstorming creations will be on display 
March 6 through April 3 at the Arboretum, 
located near Tuckahoe State Park in Ridgely. The public is invited to view the exhibit daily from 
dawn to dusk. For more information, visit adkinsarboretum.org. 
 
 
Adkins Arboretum is a 400-acre native garden and preserve at the headwaters of the Tuckahoe Creek in Caroline 

County. For more information, visit adkinsarboretum.org or call 410-634-2847, ext. 0. 

 

Located in Denton, the Fiber Arts Center of the Eastern Shore is a destination for the area’s many quilt and fiber art 

enthusiasts, visitors, and residents to view historic and recent works by quilters and fiber artists from Maryland’s 

Eastern Shore and Delmarva Peninsula. For more information, visit fiberartscenter.com or call 410-479-0009.   
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Yarnstorming 2020 photos by Kellen McCluskey 
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